JANUARY 1984

Our President,lon Barnhart, opened the brief meeting by welcoming our guest,
Dan Freeman, 1925 S.Temperance,Indianapolis.Ind.d46203, whose main interest is in

flying models,

Pon Barnhart mentioned several new catalogues,now avallable,and an advert for
Spellman Aviator Jackets,all posted on the notice board, Mike Hutchison said he
would be interested in a small 6 channel radio,if anyone has any information,please
let him Enow. Thanks were offered to Don Dole for the two new,framed,photographs
already hanging -~ Don says there are more to come,

~The reports of the Chrisimas Party were enthusiastic. Thirty-nine attended,
thoroughly enjoyed it and hope this staris a habit! {Thanks to Kusty Marlen,who
started the whole thing off!). Someone reported on the fine restaurant now at the
Columbus,Indiana Alrport;and a reasonable one at Bloomington,

Jerry Bunner reported the final approach of the day when hig project will

become alrbornel

The Roster for Hangar and Méeting ~room cleaning was stéxted:q

Jan.  Wally Parks
Feb, Don dole

Mar. Kevin Cariisle
Apl., Bill Bradley.
May = Pre-plicnic crew
June  Jerry Bunner

July 7

. Aug. K
S8ept. Pre-picnic crew
Oct., % .~
Nov., A & b Thomson
Dec, ?

The Rota for the grass-cutting will be made up by Uon Barnhart,and,doubtless,he

will inform us allf

There is one item to change on the club roster;Pete Wiggin’s Box No. should now
read Box 233, The Deslgnees suggested we move the T-Craft into the meeting-room,
so work can be done in the cold weather, {This was done after the meeting was over).
Noites of the last (Nov.) board meeting were posted on the notice board.

The programme then was presented by Mike Hutchlson, It was the excellent film
of the designing,preparation,flight tests and actual flight of the "Gossamer
Albatross" across the 22 miles of the English Channel, Thank you,Mike,a great fiim!

The meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting will be on Pebruary 6th, londay at 7.30pw.--- the
programme will again be a surprise (we are getting used to these now!},this time

provided by Don Robderts,

President: Don Bamhart 846-8599
Secretary: Dorothy Thomson 873-2774

Vice President: Jorry Bunner 352-0393
Teasurer: Phil Brown 283-1436



It would be helpful £f all those who have not yet done so, would renew thelr
subscription and return the form giving detalls of projects,names (1t has been
suggested vou should include your wife's name,too), atdresses and phone mmbers
as it is time to make up a new Chapter Hoster,

Below, thanks again to Don Dole,is another pilcture speaking louder than words!

respectfully subm’%/)

Secretary.

HAND ME ONE OF THOSE “NEAR-MiSS” FORMS. WILL YOU. ED?



